
KRX Temporarily Change of Trading Hours 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

On 3rd January, 2022 (Monday), the trading hours of KRX Futures Products will be 

temporarily changed from 09:00A.M to 02:45P.M. 

 

January 4, 2022 (Tuesday), the original trading hours will be resumed, from 08:00 

A.M in the morning to 02:45 P.M. 

 

Notes: 1) All times are HK Time 

 

 

This announcement is for reference only. The exact time is subject to the notice of the exchange. We 

make no representations or guarantees regarding its accuracy, timeliness or completeness. For any 

enquiries, please contact our Trading Department at (852) 2293-9688. 

 

Thank you! 

Yuanta Futures (Hong Kong) Co., Ltd 

27th Dec 2021 

 


